
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN); 
Subject: Nuclear waste dump
Date: Friday, 5 March 2010 10:44:33 AM

The Government must consider the environment and the rights of ALL 
Australians before making a decision on a site for nuclear waste.
 
Has the committee traveled to Muckaty Station and heard the concerns of the 
community there?
 
Isn't this proposal just an "out of sight, out of mind" solution?
 
Yours faithfully
Judith Hudson 
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